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THIRD ROW SEAT THEFT ALERT 

May 22, 2015 

 

Don’t be a victim, lock and secure your 3rd row seats. 

SECURE IT, ENGRAVE IT, or REMOVE IT 

• Suspects have recently been targeting the 3rd row seats from CHEVY, 

CADILLAC, and GMC full size SUVs.  
 
• The suspects break into the vehicles by punching the door locks or 

prying open the rear latch and within seconds remove the 3rd row seat. 
 
• SUV owners are encouraged to secure their 3rd row seat by locking or 

removing it when not in use.     
 
• 3rd row seats are not serialized and it is recommended they be  
     engraved with an identifiable number (i.e. License Plate or Vehicle   
     Identification Number). 
 
• Areas targeted are malls, parking structures, parking lots, and residen-

tial neighborhoods. 
 
• Take precautions and secure your vehicle.  Don’t be a victim.       


